
Minutes of the Strategic Planning Committee 
June 30, 2005 
 
Attendees: 
Elaine Cutler 
Bev Donovan 
Roger Hohenberger 
Bruce Moeckel 
Jay Moltenbrey  
Dave Poulson 
Carl Wagner 
 
The meeting began at 6PM at the Planning Department. After discussion, the following  Mission 
Statement was proposed: 
 
To create a customer focused strategy through a process of collaboration to optimize services for 
the community of Windham. 
 
A mailing list was circulated and updated. 
 
The process surrounding the approach the Strategic Planning committee would take in the future 
was discussed. Members are requested to present models for problem solving for discussion at the 
next meeting. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for August 18th at 6PM at the Planning Department. 
The meeting adjourned at 8:15. 
 
These minutes are presented in draft form. 
 
 
 
 


